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Loss of Community Character: The height, scale, and design of the proposed buildings
clash with the established aesthetic of the neighborhood. The resulting loss of sunlight,
privacy, and green space will degrade the quality of life for current residents.
 
Environmental Impact: Removing mature trees and green areas to make way for this
development will negatively affect local wildlife and increase the urban heat island
effect.
 
We understand the need for new housing, but this proposal is out of context and
contrary to principles of responsible and sustainable urban planning. We urge the City to
reject or significantly scale down this project and instead consider development that
respects the existing community and infrastructure limitations.
 
We respectfully request that our concerns be formally recorded and that we be notified
of all future meetings and decisions regarding this application.
 
Regards, 
Dan Andronescu 

 Seraville Street, Woodbridge 




